
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to proposed legislating and restrictions regarding firearms, 
accessories, and possession there of in areas not currently restricted by law. I am specifically requesting 
that you, on my behalf, vote NO on SB978 (I urge this in the strongest possible way). I do not believe all 
or any part of proposed legislation amending current laws will not make me or my family safer, in fact, it 
will make us less safe. I believe it crosses the line of infringement, and is UNCONSITUTIONAL.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Garett J Eilers 
Albany, Linn County, Oregon. 
 


